
Dear Children’s needs, 

Haven’t seen you in a while!  

We miss you a lot honestly many children need you. Where are 
you? When are you coming?  

There are a lot of things going on right now and the next 
generation children really need your help. Hunger is a very 
serious problem that many children have to deal with 
especially in countries which people are suffering from poverty. 
Also there are kids that don’t know about their roots and where 
they came from this leads to bullying due to the fact they are 
different from the other kids.  

So many kids isolate themselves which also leads to 
depression we will try our best raising awareness about the 
children’s needs using education and media. We will also 
volunteer to directly help solve the problem concluding we 
hope all of our deeds will help you come back sooner  

Best wishes, 

Children who need you


